
 

 

6/12/2020 
 
RE: New Contract with Natera! 

 

Dear Provider,  

 

Effective March 1, 2020, Natera is now in-network with Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) for our Medi-Cal 
and CareAdvantage lines of business. Natera provides genetic testing that includes prenatal genetic 
testing services. 

 

HPSM is allowing for a transition period to begin using this in-network provider for these services through 
9/1/2020. Additional network expansion efforts for this service are also currently underway. Please visit 
the HPSM directory for additional information on this provider: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/directory-
search. 

 

If you have any questions please reach out to the HPSM Provider Services Department at 
psinquiries@hpsm.org. For additional information on Natera you can also visit Natera’s website at 
natera.com. 

 

Best Regards,  

Health Plan of San Mateo 
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